
 

March 20, 2020  

 

Dear Parents and Guardians,  

While we all recognize these are unprecedented times and certainly unsettling for our 
families and staff, we would like to thank our entire community for what has been 
nothing short of a remarkable example of true home/school partnership.  
  
Please be advised that the Howell Township Public Schools will be extending their 
remote learning environment to April 8​th​. The school district will begin spring break 
starting on April 9​th​ as previously indicated on this year’s calendar. Spring break will 
conclude on April 19​th​. We will continue the education of our students on April 20​th​, 
however, we are unable to determine at this time if we will be returning to the traditional 
school setting or further extending our remote learning program. We will continue to 
monitor and assess the situation and maintain communication as needed. 
  
Thank you and please remain safe,  
 

 
Joseph Isola  
Superintendent of Schools  

 


